
Some verbal comments were received at the public meeting in July 2019. Comments 
related mostly to affordability and stormwater management. The Draft Plan was 
changed to include 8 smaller units to provide for some affordable units within the 
plan. The Town of Saugeen Shores and the Saugeen Valley Conservation Authority 
have reviewed the Draft SWM plan and have found it to be acceptable.  
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